
Jerry Kettles 

From: 
Sent: 

Jeff Risden <Jeff.Risden@Adenus.com> 
Tuesday, March 27, 2018 3:16 PM 

To: Jerry Kettles 
Subject: RE: question concerning TPUC Docket No. 18-00029 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. *** 

Mr. Kettles -

The amount should be what's on the Promissory Note, $42,485.49. Thanks for clarifying the amount with me and noting 
the discrepency. Do you need me to file anything correcting the amount or will this response suffice? 

Thanks, 

Jeff 

Aden us{ 
Jeff Risden 
GENERAL COUNSEL 

Adenus Group, LLC I 849 Aviation Pkwy, Smyrna, TN 37167 
Direct: 615.220.7171 I Toll Free: 888.4.ADENUS Ext: 145 I Mobile: 615.691.2018 I Fax: 615.220.7207 

NOTICE: This message is from an attorney and intended only for the addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or 
attorney work product. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy, retain or forward this message or any attachment. Please notify the 
sender immediately and delete all copies of the message and any attachments. Neither the transmission of this message or any attachment, nor any 
error in transmission, constitutes a waiver of any applicable legal privilege. 

From: Jerry Kettles <Jerrv.Kettles@tn.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:29 PM 
To: Jeff Risden <Jeff.Risden@Adenus.com> 
Subject: question concerning TPUC Docket No. 18-00029 

Mr. Risden - Could you clarify the amount of the loan in the filing in TPUC Docket No. 18-00029? The Petition and the 
testimony indicate a loan amount of $42,483.49. The Promissory Note has an amount of $42,485.49. Which amount 
should be used? 

Thanks, 
Jerry Kettles 
Director, Economic Analysis 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
615.770.6894 
jerry.kettles@tn.gov 
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